
Weber School District
Weber Innovation Center

1004 W.  12th St.
Ogden, Ut  84404

TO: Dr. Jeff Stephens, Superintendent

FROM: Hal Raymond
Weber Innovation High School Principal

DATE: June 21, 2021

SUBJECT School Marquee

Weber Innovation Early College High School requests the approval for the purchase and 
placement of a new Marquee outside the school in front near 12th street at Weber Innovation 
Early College High School.
Funding for a portion of this will come from our past 2 years of concurrent enrollment funds of 

$24,000, with additional funding from ¾ of our budget allotment of this coming school year's 

concurrent enrollment funds once received (to be transferred over to WSD finance).  I’m also 

asking that the remainder of the funds will be procured from district funds.  After visiting with 

Robert, he mentioned to wait until the new fiscal year to be able to do that.  

My purpose for this is to use this marquee for instructional purposes for the school and the 

concurrent enrollment programs we are running here including the advertising of college week, 

wearing your favorite college shirt day, filling out a FAFSA form night, college advisors visiting 

the school times, public showcasing of our concurrent enrollment programs and OWTC 

opportunities, and so forth.  We will also showcase events of those colleges we have partnered 

with that students can participate in.  This marquee would also be great for us to inform 

students from all over the valley (including Ogden School District) about our programs and our 

style of personalized competency based learning.  

 Click here for full quote and dimensions.  See below for a condensed version.




